New Bedford Police Department
hosting Halloween “Trick Or
Treat” event

“?—HALLOWEEN EVENT-?

We are celebrating the opening of our new public safety center
with a Halloween event! We will host a “Trunk or Treat” on:

Friday, October 29th

from 4:30-5:30

South End Public Safety Complex
912 Brock Ave.

Rear parking lot

Along with police and firefighters, we should have available
space for citizens who would like to be a part of the event.
We welcome you to join us by decorating your vehicle and
handing out candy to the kids. Costumes are welcomed but not
mandatory.

The neighborhood children will absolutely love it and you'll
be glad you did it!

If you’'re interested in setting up your vehicle in our lot,
please email:
Scott.Carola@NewBedfordpd.com.” -

See you then!”-New Bedford Police Department.
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